
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, Guests, and Friends of Raleigh Sports Club: 

The 2023 ACC Tournament is history. Duke won with the "Fab 4" freshmen 
and first year Coach Jon Scheyer. A great addition to the long history of 
the ACC tourney! 

This week we are pleased to have as our speaker, long time RSC member, 
Lou Pucillo! Lou also has a great part in the history of the ACC 
Tournament. He was named to the First Team All Tourney team in 1958 
and '59. He was the ACC Player of the year in 1959. Lou is an ACC legend 
and has been inducted into the Pennsylvania, North Carolina and NCSU 
Halls of Fame! At 5'-9" tall he was the shortest player ever recruited by 
Everette Case to NCSU. (there's a story there...) You've heard the story 
about Michael Jordan being cut from his JV team? Lou never made the 
starting lineup at his high school. (there's a story there). Lou had amicable 
relationships with both Dean Smith and Bill Guthridge and chauffeured 
Bones McKinney to many of his speaking engagements. (There's certainly 
great stories there too!) 

Don't miss this weeks meeting, March 15, 2023 for good food, fun and 
great stories of from an ACC Legend; Lou Pucillo! 

This week we will be our second and last week of our 50-50 raffle with our 
drawing held mid-meeting. Tickets are $5 each at the entrance. Increase 
your chances to win! 

This will also be our second week for registering in person for our Annual 
Banquet to be held Wednesday evening April 5, 2023 at North Ridge 
Country Club. Tickets are $60.00 each for a night to remember with Dereck 
Whittenburg as our keynote speaker! You can also register by sending a 
check to RSC, P.O. Box 10275, Raleigh, 27605 and please give your name, 
guest(s) name, contact info and meal, requests; Steak, chicken or veg.  
 

 

 

 



 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

About the Raleigh Sports Club: 

Our meetings are held in Bradley Hall in Highland United Methodist Church, 
1901 Ridge Road at the intersection of Lake Boone Trail, just inside the 
Raleigh Beltline. Buffet lines open at 11:30 a.m., and the meeting is from 
Noon until 1:00 p.m. on Wednesdays. Meetings typically occur every week 
(except Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New Year's holiday) early September 
through late March. Please continue to check out the Raleigh Sports Club 
website (www.raleighsportsclub.org) for details on the 2022-23 meeting 
season. 

As part of our weekly program, we recognize a local Wake County high 
school student athlete! The student and coach speak briefly. This week we 
will honor Hanna John, an outstanding student, lacrosse and tennis star 
from Wake Forest High School. 

Member attendance fee is $20 per meeting whether eating or not. Guest fee 
per meeting is a very affordable $25 whether eating or not! 

Please feel free to attend as a member, guest, or perspective member. We look forward to seeing 
you. 

Best Regards, 

The Raleigh Sports Club Officers and Board of Directors 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.raleighsportsclub.org/

